
WHOLE FAMILY APPROACH 

PROJECT EVENT 

Tuesday 21 February 2017 

From 2.00pm - 4.00pm 

In The Canmore Room, The Cross, Forfar 

Whole Family 

Approach 

This event is planned to build on the work from the project pilot to develop and test a North and 

South locality Whole Family Approach model in Angus. 

 

This is an opportunity to hear about the Whole Family Approach project, the efforts of the multi-

agency team and how you can become involved to spread and sustain a Whole Family Approach 

across adult and children’s services in Angus. 

 

The Whole Family Approach focuses on families where there is substance misuse, mental ill health 

and/or dual diagnosis.  

 

This event will: 

 Develop the workforces understanding of how a Whole Family Approach can strengthen and 

build resilience within families. 

 Increase awareness and engagement in a Whole Family Approach. 

 Provide an opportunity for the workforce to build networks within Angus to support multi-

agency working.  

 Encourage services to join up and respond to the needs of whole families in developing 

whole family working building on the Whole Family Approach Project.  

 Empower the workforce to support our families in Angus using a "Whole Family Approach”. 

 

For further information or to book a place (places will be limited) please use the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BBNM8TH or contact: 

Lisa Laird, Admin Assistant, Angus ADP, E-mail: LairdL@angus.gov.uk , Tel:  01307 474879  or  

Alison Cormack, WFA Project Manager, E-mail: alisoncormack@nhs.net , Tel: 01307 474822  

The Whole Family Approach Project concluded on 31st December 2016, however an 

event to present the project outcomes is to be held on: 
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